
                                  contact@darnhall.cheshire.sch.uk 

                                                     www.darnhall.cheshire.sch.uk 
 

                                                      

 

 

 

 

 

Headteacher:  Sarah Tomlinson B.Ed (Hons), N.P.Q.H. 

 Deputy Headteacher: Sarah Jardine B.Mus, P.G.C.E, N.P.Q.M.L. 

Deputy Headteacher: Natasha Mulholland B.A Hons  

 
 

PETTY POOL RESIDENTIAL 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Owl Class will have the opportunity to go on an exciting residential to the Petty Pool 
Outdoor Centre from Thursday 7th - Friday 8th March 2024.  
 
We will travel in staff cars accompanied by staff and the Family Support Team. We 
will leave school at 9:00am on Thursday and will return at 3:00pm Friday. 
 
The children will be offered a range of activities to participate in including:  
 

• Canoeing 

• Crate Stack 

• Archery 

• Night walk 

• Zip Wire 

• Climbing 

• Fire building 
 
Children will need a packed lunch on Friday. These can be ordered by the kitchen for 
a cost of £2.80 or free if you are in receipt of free school meals. Please make your 
lunch choice on ParentPay. All other meals will be provided.  
 
The total cost for this trip is £85. You can choose to pay in instalments to spread the 
cost. Please make payment and complete the consent on Parent Pay.  
 
£25 Deposit to be paid by 31st October. 
£20 by 30th November  
£20 by 31st January  
£20 by 29th February 
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An information evening will be held nearer the time to give you the opportunity to ask 
any questions and a kit list will also be provided.  
 
If you child isn’t going to stay over and wants to only do daytime activities let us 
know and we will send you the lowered price. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
 
Mr Davie Kindon & Mrs Chappell   
 
Assistant Headteachers 
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